From: Singleton, Ruth [mailto:Ruth.Singleton@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 12:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel Request

Good afternoon, this is a follow-up email regarding my travel to Arizona for Sex Offender Investigations Training on 10-14 April. I did not receive any gifts or gratuities. The training was paid by US Marshals.

Detective Ruth Singleton
Chicago Police Department

